
WINSTON CHURCHILL  

    HIGH SCHOOL 

 At Winston Churchill, we continue to seek growth and improvement in our 

programs and school culture through our ongoing visions of creating and enabling 

a Culture of Success. Our learning pathways and programs are comprehensive, and 

available, to meet the breadth of student abilities, aspirations and needs beyond 

high school . We are proud of the broad spectrum of academic programming, 

progressive and active fine arts programs, competitive and inclusive athletic 

programs, comprehensive service and special interest groups, and staff that 

enables and encourages student success in all endeavours. This newsletter comes 

at the mid -point of the first semester for 2018 -2019. Our students have been 

engaged in their classroom pursuits as well as many activities outside the 

classroom. Our student athletes have been proudly representing Churchill and 

have provided many exciting evenings of action with football and volleyball. The 

cross-country teams are in the midst of their season and qualifying for regionals and 

provincials. The Performing Arts continue to be alive and well at Churchill with our 

fall celebration of the arts production, An Evening of MADness, featuring Music, 

Acting and Dance co -directed by Greg Wolcott (Acting) and Emily Welch (Music & 

Dance) set to run November 7 -10 at the Yates Memorial Theatre. Our choir and 

band students are busily rehearsing for the upcoming Christmas concert November 

26th, 2018 at the Southminster United Church starting at 7:00 pm.  

  Upcoming student opportunities for November include curling and 

basketball tryouts following the volleyball and football seasons. In the performing 

arts, our students will begin preparations for the spring One Act Drama 

Competition. Student Council and other student groups will continue to organize 

many events, community service initiatives and student activities. Further 

information on these, and the many other events and activities available to students, 

will be advertised in our Daily and posted to our school website.  

  Communication between home and school is a key factor in student 

success. All parents should have received a phone call or contact from advisors 

October 3 -17. Parents/guardians are encouraged to contact advisors with questions 

and concerns regarding progress and programming.  At the time of distribution for 

this newsletter (November 9), we will have only 29 school days remaining before 

the Christmas break, and 41 school days until classes wrap up 

January 22. Final Exams for semester-1 commence January 23 

(look for the exam schedule posted to our website!). We ask 

that parents and students continue to stay informed on grades 

and progress to ensure the successful completion of courses by 

using their PowerSchool access or contacting teachers directly. 

The PowerSchool site provides a detailed account of academic 

progress and attendance in each class.  Please go to our school 

website for detailed information on registering to use this very 

valuable tool as well as information on using the Safe Arrival 

system for excusing absences.  

. 
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ONLINE PAYMENTS PREFERRED 

2ÊÏÖÖÓɯÙÌÓÈÛÌËɯÍÌÌÚɯÈÙÌɯÕÖÞɯÈÝÈÐÓÈÉÓÌɯÖÕÓÐÕÌɯÍÖÙɯàÖÜɯÛÖɯÔÈÒÌɯ×ÈàÔÌÕÛȭɯ 

+ÌÛÏÉÙÐËÎÌɯ2ÊÏÖÖÓɯ#ÐÚÛÙÐÊÛɯÐÚɯÔÖÝÐÕÎɯÛÖÞÈÙËÚɯÈÓÓɯÍÌÌÚɯÖÊÊÜÙÙÐÕÎɯÖÕÓÐÕÌɯÈÕËɯÌÓÐÔÐÕÈÛÐÕÎɯÊÈÚÏɯ

ÈÕËɯÊÏÌØÜÌɯÛÙÈÕÚÈÊÛÐÖÕÚȭɯɯ3ÏÌɯÚàÚÛÌÔɯÐÚɯÊÖÔ×ÓÌÛÌÓàɯÚÌÊÜÙÌɯÈÕËɯËÖÌÚɯÕÖÛɯÈÙÊÏÐÝÌɯ×ÌÙÚÖÕÈÓɯ 

ÐÕÍÖÙÔÈÛÐÖÕɯÖÕÊÌɯÛÏÌɯ×ÈàÔÌÕÛɯÏÈÚɯÉÌÌÕɯ×ÙÖÊÌÚÚÌËȭ 

HOW TO REGISTER: 

Step 1: Go to this website: https://lethbridge.schoolcashonline.com 

There is a quick link on WCHS Webpage ñSchool Cash Onlineò 

Step 2: Register by selecting the ñGet Started Nowò and following the steps. 

Step 3: After you receive the confirmation email, please select the óclick hereô option. 

Step 4: Sign in and add each of your children to your household account. 

Parents, as part of our continuing efforts 
at better communication at Churchill we 
would like to occasionally send you email 
with relevant information. Information that 

you may receive could include; updates 
from teachers with progress about your 

child, or general information about school 
events.  

Please ensure that your email address is 

up to date for our records. You can check 

this on PowerSchool  at                          

https://ps.lethsd.ab.ca/public/home.html  .   

If you have not received any emails from 

our school this year, you will definitely 

need to update your email address (or 

other contact info) with Darlene in our 

front office.  

Semester 1 option fees have been applied and are now available for payment.  

Semester 2 option fees will be entered in late February.  

Email Communication 
Looking for email updates from your 

school council?  Sign up for school council          

updates by visiting the Parents section of 

our school website.  Enter your information 

in the Subscribe link on the list to the left, 

click Send, and you will be signed up to    

receive information form your school   

council  You can also subscribe to receive 

notices of general updates to our web 

page and the Career Centre.  The page will 

be similar to:  

https://ps.lethsd.ab.ca/public/home.html


¸ŜŀǊōƻƻƪ hǊŘŜǊ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ 
If you would like a 2018ð2019 WCHS Yearbook, the 
deadline to purchase is December 14

th
.   

The cost of the full colour yearbook is 
$45.00.  Yearbooks not purchased by this date will be 
removed from the fee invoice. Payment is through 
school cash online. Please note that we no longer 
have a Debit/Credit machine service.  

Due to the cost factor, the school is unable to order 
extra copies and will place the order for paid copies 
only. There is no guarantee that Jostenôs will send 
extra copies in June, so please make your payment by 
December 14th to avoid disappointment at the end of 
the year. A list of  those students who have purchased 
yearbooks will be posted on the office windows by 
November 30

th
.   
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Our School District believes in creating a safe and caring environment 

for students and staff.    

Any incident where a student engages in behavior which threatens or 

appears to threaten the safety of others will be investigated.   

Administrators can implement a Risk Assessment for behaviors that are 

worrisome including:  writing or drawings with violent themes; 

references to or involvement in violent activity at school; or, an increased interest in activities that are 

deemed as dangerous to the safety of others.  

A Threat Assessment is implemented when a student threatens to kill or injure others, brings a weapon 

to school, or makes direct verbal or written violent threats to others.   

. 

Fair Notice of Risk/Threat Assessment  

https://www.blood.ca/en/blood/youth-development-champion-program
https://www.blood.ca/en/blood/national-challenge
mailto:YoungBloodForLife@blood.ca
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Math Students Of The Month  
September  

Math 9-5   -  Shayaan Hossain 

Math 20-2  -  Christopher Okken  

Math 30-1  - Nicolle Araque   

Math 10-3   -  Tyler Nilsson  

October  

 Math 9-1  - Nathan Nguyen  

Math 10-3  -  Tyson Wigley  

Math 20-1  -  Logan Codd  

Math 30-3  -  Sarah Sanders 

  

 

Congratulations  students on your hard work!  


